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Subject: Shoalhaven

I object to the proposed rate rise in Shoalhaven City Council.

While I understand that demands are made for more services, facilities or maintenance, to allow an increase of about 29% in
the amount to be paid in Council rates, is far too much in one go. I know that money to pay for Council’s services is needed.
However, to add to the burden of many in this area who are having a tough time with the cost of living, I don’t believe such a

huge rise in rates should be permitted.

Janice Christine GREGORY





